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Horseheads Central School District 
 

Protocol addressing visitors, guests, contractors 
and vendors to district facilities 

 
Access to schools will be limited to essential visits only, as determined by the school.   

All visitors, including guests, contractors and vendors, who visit a school must have 
their temperature checked by a District staff member and review the current screening 
questionnaire.  Only those visitors who register a temperature below 100.0 degrees and 
affirm that they can truthfully answer “no” to all questions on the screening 
questionnaire will be permitted entry into the school building. 

Drop-offs and deliveries of items outside of the school building, or in the vestibule only, 
do not require a screening. 

Temperatures will be taken by school staff using a contact-less thermometer.  School 
staff will use sanitized writing implements, or writing implements which have not been 
used by any other individual in the past 72 hours.   

All visitors who meet the conditions for entry must sign a log indicating the date of their 
visit and certifying that they have met the conditions for entry.  This log will be kept at 
each building.   

A sample of the screening questionnaire is below.  This screening questionnaire will be 
regularly updated by the District in accordance with directives from NYS.   

 


